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20 November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Farnborough’s Christmas Clothes Give-a-way 2020! 
 
After what has been a very strange and difficult year in so many ways, we would like to offer our lovely families 
a way of helping one another and bringing joy to lots of our children in our lead up to Christmas. 
 
We have a number of upcoming events at school and appreciate that it can be a very difficult and costly time 
of year. 
 
Therefore, we are asking our families to donate any Christmas Clothes, Christmas Jumpers and Christmas 
Costumes that are no longer of use to your children to the school. We would ask that due to current 
restrictions that you wash these, put them in a sealed bag and label the bag with the information as below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your donations can be brought into school each morning at drop off from Monday 23 November until Friday 
27 November 2020 we will quarantine them over the following weekend. From Monday 30 November if 
parents are looking for a particular item i.e. A Christmas jumper for ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ you can email the 
school office at admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk and request what you are looking for and the size 
and we will be able to send this home if we have received a donation of what you are hoping for. 
 
We hope you will all join us in making Christmas joyful for all of our Farnborough Primary School community. 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
The Farnborough Team  

Child’s Name 
Item i.e. Christmas Jumper 
Age  

Boy/Girl/Unisex 
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